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For information only/not an official document 
 

 This tentative forecast of the programme of work of the Security Council has been 
prepared by the Secretariat for the President of the Council.  The forecast covers in 
particular those matters that may be taken up during the month pursuant to earlier 
decisions of the Council. The fact that a matter is or is not included in the forecast 
carries no implication that it will or will not be taken up during the month: the actual 
programme of work will be determined by developments and the views of members of 
the Council. 

 




















